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Issue Number – 6    

Friday 28th February 2025  

Thursday 6th March - World Book Day £1 donation  
(Dress as favourite book character)  

Thursday 13th March - Year 2, Weald and Down Living Museum  
Friday 14th March - Non-Uniform - Themed donation  

Tuesday 25th March - Primary Music Festival  
Wednesday 26th and Thursday 27th March - Parents Evening  

Friday 4th April - Last Day of Term  
Monday 7th - Monday 21st April - Easter Holidays  

Tuesday 22nd April - Back to School   
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

mailto:adminoffice@shamblehurst.co.uk
http://www.shamblehurst.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The 28th February 2016 was the day I was appointed here at Shamblehurst! I can't believe this is 
nine years ago. We are still on an exciting journey and I am still inspired everyday - although I 

definitely have a few more wrinkles and grey hairs! 
 

This month we say goodbye (not forever) to Miss Haikney who starts her maternity leave next 
Friday. We are excited to meet her bump! She will be closely followed by Mrs Smile and then 

Miss Gollogly in the summer term. Mrs Hopson will return from her maternity leave in June and 
will resume teaching in Year 6 for the remainder of the year. 

 
We hope to have a fabulous Easter Raffle this term - which will be pulled on Thursday 3rd April 

2025!  
 

If we could ask for donations, along a pamper/ chocolate theme. Each year group has got a 
colour theme for their donation too! If children could bring their donation to school on Friday 
14th March 2025 in return for not wearing their school uniform, we would be very grateful.  

We will then start selling raffle tickets on the last week of term for the opportunity to win one of 
the colour hampers!  

 
Year R - Green theme 
Year 1 - Blue Theme 

Year 2 - Purple Theme 
Year 3 - Pink Theme 

Year 4 - Brown Theme 
Year 5 - Yellow Theme 

Year 6 - Red Theme  
 

Hopefully Spring has Sprung and we can look forward to some brighter and warmer weather. 

 

 
 
     
 
 
 
 

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      

 



 



 

 

  

Year 1 visited Beaulieu a couple of weeks ago.  They were amazing, respectful and did 
Shamblehurst proud! We were able to look around the museum, the children were 

particularly interested in the penny farthing and the car shaped like an orange. We also went 
for a couple of rides on the monorail where we got to see the Beaulieu site from the skies. As 
well as this we were able to ride Gumdrop the blue car and the old fashioned double decker 

bus. The children were so engaged and learnt so much.  
Thank you to all the parents who helped! 

 



 

  



 
 
 
  

On Wednesday 12th February, Year 2 concluded their history learning about the Titanic, with 
a dress up day. Children came to school dressed either as 1st class or 3rd class passengers. 
The morning was spent learning an Irish dance, which was performed to Year 1 and Year 3 
children in the hall. They also did a hat parade wearing the amazing hats they had made in 

school. 1st class passengers got to sip fine champagne (lemonade), whilst 3rd class 
passengers had water!  It was a really fun day and really cemented the learning done during 

the half term. 
Thank you to parents and carers for making such an effort with the amazing costumes! 

Year 2 Team 
 



 

In Year 2, we have been learning about the artist Philip Treacy.  He is a milliner (hat maker) 
and has made hats for the Harry Potter films and famous people such as Lady GaGa and the 
royal family. Mrs Miller, parent of Sophie, Jack and Parker, came to talk to us as she is also a 
milliner. She brought in a selection of hats she has made. She told us about her job and how 

she makes the hats. We asked her lots of questions and voted on which hat we liked the best, 
just like we had done for Philip Treacy's hats. We then designed and made our own hats in 

preparation for a hat parade in school.  


